
 

 

 

 

 

March 7, 2023 
 

Jonestown Borough Council 

295 S. Mill Street 

PO Box 446 

Jonestown, PA 17038 
 

Dear Borough Officials: 
 

During the past month Light-Heigel & Associates, Inc. (LHAI) has been involved in the following 

items of interest to the Borough: 
 

1. TASA Grant 

• Plan work is on-going.  

• Draft CADD Plans were sent to the Penn DOT contacts for the Rt.72 bridge 

project. 

2. DCNR Grant – Park  

• Plan work is moving forward for this project. Survey information has been 

completed. 

3. Park Subdivision Plans 

• Plans were submitted to the county for review. 

4. Comprehensive Land Use Plan 

• A meeting with the Borough Planning Commission representatives and the 

Light-Heigel team was held Thursday Feb. 9th. 

• The planning commission will be determining what aspects of the 

comprehensive plan update Light-Heigel will be assisting on. 

5. Green Street Grant Opportunity through Chesapeake Bay Trust 

• A grant application for through the Chesapeake Bay Trust is in progress. The 

application submission deadline is March 8th at 4:30p. This grant application is 

to enhance the Market Street TASA project as well as the pocket park around 

the Borough Christmas Tree. 

6. West Blackberry Street Stormwater 

• To move forward on a stormwater project in this area we will need additional 

survey information of the area. Once survey work is completed we can work on 

plans proposing a solution to the stormwater issues. 
 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or comments. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Lee Strause Jr., EIT 
 

c: John R. Poff, P.E. 


